

Ebenezer Community Economic Development Corp. "A Building Block for a Stronger Community"

126 Lee Avenue New Brunswick, NJ 08901 Email: tttspot@optonline.net W.L. Williams, CEO/President Voice # 732-448-1159 Fax # 732-448-1622

Website: www.thetinytotsspot.com
Rev. L M. Carrington, Executive Director

May 16, 2024

Dear Family and Community:

The *Tiny Tot Spot's* 25th Anniversary Committee is proud to host our 25th Anniversary Celebration on Saturday, July 20, 2024 at 192 Hale Street, New Brunswick, NJ 08901, from 12 noon to 5 pm. The rain date is Saturday, August 3, 2024, at the same time. Our theme is *"25 Years and Striving!!"*; the celebration will include fun, festivities and food.

The Tiny Tots Spot's childcare program doing business as Ebenezer Community Economic Development Corporation (ECEDC), A NONPROFIT 501(C) (3) corporation; has been a viable solution for area families with preschool and school age children. The center opened its doors in August 1999 and has helped parents successfully transition their children from home to school and assisted school age children's academic success.

Our service offerings and intervention are important to this community where there is little or no disposable income and there is a need to receive developmentally appropriate educational experiences. This is the community we proudly serve. There is a real need for *The Tiny Tots Spot* to continue to be a viable force within this community with your support.

There will be a Celebration Program Booklet highlighting generous donations by local Companies and Organizations like you. To make this event a success we would appreciate your donation or Ad purchase for this important celebration.



The Program will display the event donors and sponsors in our event souvenir booklet and highlight them as well in mailings for the event. We thank you in advance for your support. Your sponsorship will help *The Tiny Tots Spot* childcare programs continue to offer much needed educational support to the students in our community.

In light of *The Tiny Tots Spot* many years of service within the community, we invite you to provide an expression of love by purchasing a page in our journal. The page can be expressed as an advertisement (as outlined above), a congratulatory message, or a memorial sentiment. Please review the attached agreement for the options available and submit your choice to us as early as possible. Orders must be placed no later than Friday, June 15, 2024. The ad can be emailed to tttspot@optonline.net. All payments should be made payable to Ebenezer Community Economic Development Corp. or ECEDC.

Camera- ready ads:	
Full Page \$100	
½ Page \$50	
¼ Page \$25	
Patrons \$10 (Names Only)	
Camera Ready copy enclosed	Business Card Enclosed
Email Ad Copy, Photos, PDF's and JPG's to tttspot@optonline.net	
Amount Enclosed for Program Advertising \$	

You can contact Rev. Lauren M. Carrington at 732-448-1159 (o) 732-266-5867 (c) or ECEDC Board member, Albert Collier at 732-208-2603. Please feel free to call with any questions. All donations can be mailed to The Tiny Tots Spot c/o 25th Anniversary Committee at 112 Lee Avenue New Brunswick, NJ 08901

You can find us as well on our website at http://thetinytotsspot.com or our Facebook page www.facebook.com/TTTS112.

Your generous patronage is greatly appreciated.

The Tiny Tots Spot 25th Anniversary Committee